


Welcome to February!   
 

I hope everyone has survived the recent storms and customers are braving the weather to get to your 
shops. 
 

Spring Fair 2024 
Where is the time going?  At the time of writing, our preparations are underway for Spring Fair and 
we’re hoping to see lots of members at the show. 
 

By the time you read this it will all be over for another year so, confusingly, I’ll take a gamble and say it 
was another great show and so lovely to see lots of members in Birmingham! 
 

I’m sure we will have given out lots of management charge vouchers at the show and will be drawing 
the ticket for the lucky member who will receive a full year’s free management charge! 
 

Sales Team 
Our newly formed sales team have started their annual visits and have more exciting promotions and 
opportunities for members.  I know you’ll all make them welcome in store and embrace the Cardgains 
initiatives they are offering.  If you would like to book your call, please contact Charles or Alan. 
 

Valentines Day 
The first of our Spring Seasons is almost upon us and I’m sure members’ stores are full of love for 
customers!  I’ve seen some beautiful window displays for this event and I know members will continue to 
keep windows fresh and interesting as we move on to Mothers’ Day, St Patrick’s Day, and Easter next 
month.  Make sure you’ve got plenty of stock for the upcoming seasons.   
 

Another New Supplier for 2024 
As mentioned last month, along with the suppliers announced in December: Letterbox Love, Lucilla 
Lavender, Pink Pig, The Gifted Stationery Company, Ohh Deer and Sooshichacha, we now have another 
new supplier live in the portfolio.   
Toynamics UK are a fantastic supplier of wooden toys currently distributing 8 brands with more new and 
exciting ones to join their portfolio this year!  Please take a look at their advert in this newsletter. 
 

If any members would like to recommend new suppliers who would benefit retailers across our 
membership, please let me know and I’ll check them out.  
 

Social media 
Thank you to all members and suppliers who have engaged with us on our social media platforms.  It’s 
great to see what’s going on in your world! 
 

Thank you for reading and as always, “Thank you for your continued support”! Penny   
 

    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Name Cardgains Sales & Marketing Team Email Mobile 
Penny Shaw Managing Director penny@bridewelluk.co.uk 07810 510090 
Kerry Barrett Marketing Assistant kerry@bridewelluk.co.uk  0114 249 0333 
Sam Thornicroft E-marketing and social media   
Charles Dyson Sales Manager – Scotland & The North charles@bridewelluk.co.uk 07717 447451 
Alan Harwood Sales Executive – South  alan@bridewelluk.co.uk 07717 447450 
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